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Dear Dave,  

 

This edition of our newsletter is fairly short.  We are 

heading to Tucson for the annual Gem and Mineral Fair, 

and will be away from the office until February 25th, when 

we will ship any outstanding orders to you.  We will still be 

in email contact and will check our phone messages daily. 

  

While we are away we'll keep you informed of some of our 

purchases and also some of the more interesting exhibits 

we come across. 

  

Our newsletter promotion continues, with the chance for 

one lucky subscriber to win a US$5,000 store 

credit. 
  

You may also want to check out the Useful Links on our 

website. 

Best wishes 

Susan and Bruce 

www.aamineralspecimens.com 

  
NB: If  you are having trouble displaying the images in this newsletter, you 

may need to click the 'display content' link at the top of your page.  Also, 

adding our email address to your address book will in many cases  solve the 

problem. 

Tucson 

We are currently making our way to Tucson to attend the Gem and Mineral Fair.  We 

expect to come back with a range of new specimens to whet your appetite.  In the 

interim our newsletter will contain highlights of our Tucson trip and some of our new 

purchases.  We remain in email contact at info@aamineralspecimens.com, and will 

check our phone messages daily on +61 2  99809 9815. 



 

Don't forget our competition!! 
Subscribers to our newsletter as of midnight (24.00hr), 30th April, 2008, Australian 

Eastern Standard Time, will be in our draw to win a$5,000 store credit on our 
website.  If you are not a current subscriber and wish to subscribe, just  

� send an email to news@aamineralspecimens.com with 'subscribe' in the subject 

line or   

� go to http://visitor.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1101935835610 and 

leave your email address or  

� go to our website and click on the 'join our mailing list' button.   

Conditions are set out on our 'What's New' page at 

http://www.aamineralspecimens.com/servlet/the-template/whatsnew/Page 

 Useful Links  
Check out our Useful Links page at 
http://www.aamineralspecimens.com/servlet/the-template/favoritelinks/Page  

provides links to useful information for mineral enthusiasts, including:  

Mineral identification key, by Alan Plante and Donald Peck. 

Rock identification key by Don Peck. 

Geological Time Scale, the University of CaliforniaMuseum of PaleontologyWeb 
Geological Time Machine. 

Periodic table of elements, by Lenntech. 

Earth Scientist's Periodic Table of Elements and their Ions, by L. Bruce Railsback. 

History of the Periodic Table, by Lenntech. 
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